
 

News Release 

     November 1, 2024 

MIRAIT ONE Corporation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The major telecommunications construction company, MIRAIT ONE Corporation (head office: Koto-ku, 

Tokyo; President and CEO: Toshiki Nakayama, hereinafter referred to as “MIRAIT ONE”) established 

“MIRAIT ONE Group Basic Procurement Policy” (hereinafter referred to as “Basic Procurement Policy”) 

and “MIRAIT ONE Group Supply Chain Sustainability Promotion Guidelines” (hereinafter referred to as 

“Guidelines”) on November 1, 2024.  

 

The MIRAIT ONE Group is promoting initiatives to solve social issues and contribute to the realization 

of a sustainable society as a future-oriented company based on its purpose (meaning of existence) of 

"Co-creating an exciting future through challenges and technology". In recent years, companies have 

been required to fulfill their responsibilities to society in addressing numerous social issues such as 

growing inequality and poverty, forced labor, and environmental problems such as climate change, while 

at the same time promoting economic development through globalization. The MIRAIT ONE Group 

established to the "Basic Procurement Policy" and the "Guidelines" aiming to work with the suppliers to 

resolve these social issues.  

 

＜URL＞ https://www.mirait-one.com/english/info/attachment/s_guideline2_en.pdf 
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"MIRAIT ONE Group Basic Procurement Policy" and "MIRAIT ONE Group Supply 

Chain Sustainability Promotion Guidelines" established. 
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